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Lift Refurbishment at Radnor Park, Clydebank  
 
Clydebank Housing Association recently completed a £1.4m contract to renew 
14 passenger lifts at their seven multi-storey flats in Radnor Park, Clydebank. 
 
The contract, which was awarded to Lift Maintenance Limited, commenced on 
site in December 2008 and was completed in November 2010. 
 
The new lifts comply with current access regulations for people with disabilities 
and involved positioning push buttons at a height designed for access to people 
in wheelchairs and having Braille/ tactile identification plates for those with 
visual impairment.  Infra-red door detectors were also fitted which means that 
any obstruction is detected and the doors will reverse without coming into 
contact with the person. 
 
Bob Irvine, Contractor Administrator at Lift Maintenance Limited said, “We are 
delighted to have been associated with Clydebank Housing Association on this 
project which was completed on time, within budget and with the minimum 
disruption to tenants.” 
 
Alison Macfarlane, Senior Maintenance Officer at Clydebank Housing 
Association said, “The refurbishment programme went really well and we are 
grateful to all our tenants for their patience during the work.  We will shortly be 
carrying out a survey of tenants to gauge levels of satisfaction” 
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